Appendix K
Delegates meeting 2018 (pt. 7-c.I)
Rear sight of Württemberger M1857
During the production period of the reproductions of the percussion military rifle Württemberg M1857, the rear sight was moved from its correct place (near the passage from octagonal to round) to a wrong place (near the first barrel band).
This must be corrected again. The sight is fixed by two screws only; i.e. can be removed and placed in its correct place rather easily. However, in some countries (e.g. Germany) this means that (after a machining of the barrel - two new boreholes) the firearm requires a new proof mark.

Rear sight on wrong position:
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Rear sight on correct position:
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